September 26, 1983

Mr, Seymour Rosen
SPACES

1804 N, Van Ness

Los Angeles, CA 90028

Dear Seymour,

Enclosed is a copy of the letter from the Kansas Grassroots Assoc.
to Mrs. Joy Galloway concerning the latest developments on the
Foyil totem and property.

While 1 have not been able to meet personally with CalArt's
Provost, I did leave him a noteexplaining that you would be

an interesting speaker for the school, I will be able to catch
him in his office this week and have a clearer idea of what is
required to bring you to CalArts,

Thank you for taking such a large chunk out of your morning
last week to talk to me. I have begun to write a few letters
to get preliminary information for files. I will prorbably
contact you next week,

Respectfully,

Ao ras

Cathey Edwards



